
Incoming ESE 
Family Open 

House
April 26, 2021

6:00 PM – 7:00 PM

You are cordially invited to attend our Virtual Meet and 
Greet.  We will be available to introduce you to our 
support team and answer any questions that you may 
have about our AMAZING ESE Program for ESE Students 
that will be attending Sunrise Middle School for the 
2021-2022 school year.  We are excited to meet our 
incoming group of 6th graders!

Click Here to Enter the Meeting

If you have any questions, please contact our ESE 
Specialist, Ms. Gina Turchiaro (754) 322-4700 
Gina.Turchiaro@Browardschools.com

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_Zjg4MDg4YzMtZDVhZi00MWQyLWEzMGQtYTg2ODYzZWZmMGQz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22eeacb5cb-5370-4358-a96a-a3783c95d422%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22fa8f7c29-b2e9-4109-9892-7d768f7ae96a%22%7d
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